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February 8, 2010
BY RESS & COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319

TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4

Re:
EB Number: EB-2009-0267
Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. Submission-in-Chief 
2010 Electricity Distribution Rates, Licence No. ED-2002-0573


Dear Ms. Walli:

On December 10, 2009, the Ontario Energy Board (the Board) issued Procedural Order #3 in 
EB-2009-0267 requiring Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (KWHI) to submit its Reply Submission 
Board and all registered Intervenors on or before February 8, 2010.  
KWHI respectfully requests a two business day extension (February 10, 2010) to the required 
submission date as it conducts a detailed final review of its Reply Submission to ensure that all significant 
items covered in the Final Submissions from Board staff and Intervenors have been fully addressed. 

A copy of this letter has been electronically filed through the Board’s RESS system.  The 
original has been couriered to the Board’s offices.

Should you require any further information or clarification of any of the above, kindly contact 
the writer.

Respectfully submitted,



Original Signed by
J. Van Ooteghem, P.Eng.



President & CEO


cc All Intervenors


